

Mrs C Allen

Teacher: EAL / Monduli Green Co-ordinator

Email: cathy.allen@ellesmere.com

18th May 2017







Dear Parent,

Monduli Walk NEAR and FAR

It's time for the Monduli/Hope House Sponsored Walk again! Like last year, although the Monduli Green Team are organising the walk, we have decided it would be a good idea to share our funds with a very special local charity – Hope House. Thus the walk is retitled: **Monduli Walk NEAR and FAR.**

The date of the walk is **Monday 12th June** and it will be in the afternoon. Students in years 7 and 8 can choose to come if they wish. Students in years 3-6 will take part and have a choice of walk length – short or long.

There is the annual competition too – this year it is to <u>design a Christmas card</u> that combines the ideas of Christmas with ideas of Monduli. (We hope to sell any card winners at our charity events next year – if it is good enough to reproduce, it's good enough to get a prize!)

I have attached some information about Monduli Green, which explains what we are raising money for. Specifically this year we aim to rebuild some teacher housing that is uninhabitable, so that teachers in this remote setting feel more valued and are not burdened with daily bus fares or town rent (factors that lead to regular inability to travel to school). If you have any questions, or you would like to help in any way, please contact Cathy Allen on cathy.allen@ellemsere.com. We welcome you coming along on the walk with us – it is usually an enjoyable event.

Many thanks for any support you can give. Please look out for the sponsor cards coming home this week.

Yours sincerely,

Enc.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406